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The 
The Honorable 

Honorable 
Mark 
Breanne 

Berry, 
Davis, 

Co-Chairperson 
Co-Chairperson

Uniform Personnel Classification and Compensation Plan Subcommittee

State 
Arkansas 

Capitol 
Legislative 

Building, 
Council 

Room 315 Little Rock, Arkansas 72201

Re: Central Growth Pool Request

Dear Senator Davis and Representative Berry,

The Office of the State Treasurer respectfully requests to utilize the Central Growth Pool established by
Arkansas Code Annotated 21-5-225 (f)(l). Our office is requesting one (1) position from the pool 
available to Constitutional offices. The position listed below is being requested to meet the needs of the 
Treasury office under my direction. Our office has an immediate need for an Executive Assistant to the
Treasurer and Sr. Management Team. This position will also provide administrative support for three
members of the executive team as well as relief and backup for Treasurer office tours as needed.

The office currently does not have a position available to meet these needs. Approval of the requested
position will ensure that no current employee will be displaced during reorganization and Treasury
administrative needs are met.

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to let me know. Thank you so much for your help with this
issue.
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